
From: Madani, Mo
To: Madani, Mo
Subject: Fwd: Declaratory Statement
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 6:29:21 AM
Attachments: Trachte Building Systems (DS 2021-006).pdf

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Gascon, Jaime (RER)" <Jaime.Gascon@miamidade.gov>
Date: March 2, 2021 at 4:57:32 PM EST
To: "Madani, Mo" <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com>
Cc: "Makar, Helmy (RER)" <Helmy.Makar@miamidade.gov>, "Fernandez,
Eduardo (RER)" <Eduardo.Fernandez2@miamidade.gov>
Subject: RE:  Declaratory Statement

﻿ 
[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise
caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have
concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.

 
Good afternoon Mo,
 
Thank you for sharing this declaratory statement filing with us.  The following
comments are provided.
 
Section 2222.4.3 is intended to apply to a structure’s envelope when constructed of
single-skin steel.  Single-skin steel claddings of less than 24 ga. can be defeated when
undergoing forced entry testing requirements.   Products tested to the TAS’ must also
comply with the provisions of the HVHZ for acceptance.
 
Therefore, the minimum gage steel of FBC-Building section 2222.4.3 must also be
complied with when evaluating or certifying a single-skin steel garage door tested for
TAS201, TAS202 and TAS203 for use in the HVHZ.
 
Contact us if you have any questions or if we can assist further.
 
Thank you.
 
Jaime D. Gascon, P.E.
Director, Board and Code Administration Division
Miami-Dade County Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources  
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11805 SW 26 St, Room 230
Miami, FL 33175-2474
Phone:(786) 315-2508
www.miamidade.gov/building
Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes
concerning public records.  Email messages are covered under such laws and thus subject
to disclosure.
 
 

From: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 8:57 AM
To: Gascon, Jaime (RER) <Jaime.Gascon@miamidade.gov>; Makar, Helmy (RER)
<Helmy.Makar@miamidade.gov>
Subject: Declaratory Statement
 
EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE
Jaime/Helmy, please see attached request for Dec. 
 
Thanks
 
Mo Madani, Technical Director
Building Codes & Standards office
2601 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850-717-1825
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